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Company announcement no. 29/2015 

 
16 December 2015 

 
 

 
Major shareholder announcement – Henrik Hougaard 
 
Pursuant to section 29 of Danish Securities Trading Act, FirstFarms A/S hereby announces to have received 
information from Henrik Hougaard, that he through his ownership of Skiold Holding ApS and private now owns 
more than 15 percent of the shares in FirstFarms A/S. 

 
 
 
Best regards 
FirstFarms A/S 
 

 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Please visit our website www.firstfarms.com or  
contact CEO Anders H. Nørgaard on telephone +45 75 86 87 87. 
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